

12th September 2025

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Your son/ daughter will be participating in swimming lessons starting on **Friday 19**th **September – Friday 17**th **October 2025.** Swimming lessons will take place during PE lesson time. Attendance in compulsory.

Therefore, **students will need to arrive on time to school for 8.25am** where they will meet their PE Teacher in the Sports Hall. Students will then be walked to **Canada Water Leisure Centre** for changing and then a 9am start.

At the end of the swimming lessons students will change before being walked back to school approximately 10.30am for break time.

To make the most of this opportunity please can you ensure your son or daughter has the following:

- Goggles (optional) although highly recommended
- 1 piece swimming costume (girls) or trunks (boys)- in dark plain colours only (navy or black)
- Towe
- Swimming cap- COMPULSORY with the swimming facility regulations
- Plastic bag to put the wet towel and swimming costume in

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school either by ringing 020 7237 1928 or email me directly on b.tubb@baconscollege.co.uk

Regards, Mr B Tubb Head of Department - PE





A Church of England academy governed, led and managed by the United Learning Trust in partnership with the Southwark Diocesan Board of Education.

Timber Pond Road
Rotherhithe
London
SE16 6AT
t: 020 7237 1928
f: 020 7237 4501
e: reception@baconscollege.co.uk

Bacon's College